May 4, 2021
RE: Renovation to Tuszynski home, 5692 Dolphin Place, La Jolla
To: La Jolla Community Planning Association

We are neighbors immediately to the south of Mark Tuszynski. We are writing to express our
support for his proposed remodel.

This remodel will add 440 sq ft between his existing garage and main house. We have no
objections to this proposal.

Sincerely.
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